
NOTICE OF SPECIAL JOINT BOARD MEETING 

Grand Coulee Dam School District  

Board of Directors 
March 5, 2024 

6:00 p.m. 

SIAM 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Grand Coulee Dam School District Board of 

Directors will be holding a Special Joint School Board Meeting with Nespelem 

School District Board of Directors, Tuesday, March 5th 2024 at 6:00 p.m. at SIAM.  

 


